
 

 

 
22nd July 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
GO 4 Schools – Latest Progress Data Now Available 
 
Today we are publishing reports for your child in GO 4 Schools.  For Year 7, for the first time you will see a Flight 
path and current predicted grade band for each subject, 3>5 or 4>6: 
 

• The Flight path is the grade band we expect they could achieve at the end of Year 11 and is based upon 
both an external target (from Fischer Family Trust) and internal assessment during Year 7. 

• The Current Predicted Grade is the most likely grade band that we believe they would achieve based on 
current assessment data.  

 
We use GCSE grades for predictions and flight paths from Years 7-11, but band these grades in Year 7.  We want 
our students to focus on getting better in every subject during key stage 3 rather a focus on single GCSE grades. 
 
We understand that this is very early in your child’s time at QEGS, and both of these grade bands may change 
over time.  We do make changes based on teacher evidence (including classwork and assessments), in 
discussion with the Curriculum Leader for each subject.   
 
This progress data can be accessed via the GO 4 Schools website in the ‘Detailed progress’ section.  
https://www.go4schools.com/parents  
 
Timetable, homework, behaviour, and attendance data (including lesson by lesson attendance) can be viewed 
on both the website and the mobile app (available for smartphones and tablet).  Your child can also access this 
information via: 
https://www.go4schools.com/students  

 
There is a GO 4 Schools guidance document and Mobile App Quick Start Guide on the school website, explaining 
how to access the system and view the report and ‘live’ data.  
https://www.queenelizabeths.derbyshire.sch.uk/parents/assessment-and-reporting/  
 
Please do contact me on ward@qegs.email if you would like further information or support using GO 4 Schools 
or are having problems logging in.  Your child’s class teacher will be able to help with questions about specific 
subjects.  We would also like to hear from you if you spot any issues or have any questions or suggestions.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Miss M Ward  
Assistant Headteacher 
Email: ward@qegs.email 
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